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Dear Resident, 

Works alert – Melton Highway Level Crossing Removal Project 

The level crossing will be removed as part of the Victorian Government’s commitment  
to remove 50 dangerous and congested crossings across Melbourne.  

Activities taking place  
Construction work on the bridge at Melton Highway is continuing. From 4am Saturday 23 June to 5pm on 
Sunday 24 June, weekend works will take place on the new bridge.  

Night works will also be conducted on Thursday 12 July 2018, from 8pm-5am, to install the remaining rail safety 
screens and precast concrete parapets for the new bridge.  

During the works, the current 40km/h speed restriction will be in place. Additionally, traffic controllers will  
assist the safe movement of motorists. This work may be rescheduled in the event of bad weather or 
unavoidable circumstances.  

What to expect: 
 Weekend works on the new bridge, from 6am Saturday 23 June to 7pm on Sunday 24 June 
 Overnight works on the new bridge from 8pm - 5am Thursday 12 July 2018 
 Low level noise from crane, elevated work platforms and small hand tools  
 Small teams of construction personnel at work 
 Increased movement of vehicles and equipment around the work zone. 

How will this affect you?  

 While the team will make every effort to minimise the impact of our works, nearby residents and traders 
may notice some noise and light from the site, including the crane, truck engines and machinery 

 Traffic management – a traffic controller will be on the bridge  
 The cycling and pedestrian path on the bridge will remain open 
 Train services may be affected while we complete these works. For journey planning and service 

information visit ptv.vic.gov.au 

If you have any questions please phone 1800 105 105 or email contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au  
We appreciate your understanding as we make these improvements to Melton Highway.  

Kind Regards, 

Melton Highway Level Crossing Removal Project Team  


